
Support for Ukraine

Dear parents/carers,
The events in Ukraine will no doubt cause concern for many of our children and our families.
When we see others in need, we always want to help out in any way we can. Mrs Brickland
has read that the PISC (Polish Integration Support Centre) are doing a collection of items to
send over to Poland to aid in the refugee crisis. As we want to show our support as a school,
we are going to be doing a collection this week to support those who have fled to Poland.

If you are able to support in any way, I know it would be very much appreciated by all of
those that are suffering during this time. We will be delivering these items to a collection
point on Friday 4th March, so please send the items in as soon as possible and no later than
the end of the day on Thursday 3rd  March.

ITEMS NEEDED: foil survival blankets; toys; nappies; sanitary
towels; first aid kits; sleeping bags; metal cups, thermal clothing,
hair brushes; shampoos; toothbrushes; children’s clothes;
bandages

Thank you for your support.


